
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 8th June 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 children, 

 

As you are aware the Local Education Authority proposed that schools may be opening for Year 6 

children from Monday 15th June. This decision had now been reviewed and following recent 

information about the virus and advice from local Public Health colleagues LCC is advising against 

any wider openings to children in Year 6 on 15th June. 

 

School will therefore NOT be open for Year 6 children until further notice. The decision to open 

school will be based open LCC guidelines and I will keep you informed when the situation is 

reviewed and any changes that occur because of this review. 

 

Stay Safe 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Headteacher 
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